
 
 

 

Save the Date- Community Forum! 
  
The Community Forum will take place on Tuesday 10

th
 May 

2016 from 5.30- 7.30pm. The meeting will be held in St Chad’s 
Church, St Chad's Road, Withington, Manchester, M20 4WH. 
  
The evening will be an opportunity for senior colleagues from 
The University of Manchester, Manchester Metropolitan 
University, Manchester City Council and Greater Manchester 
Police to update members of the community on the work we 
have been undertaking in off campus areas. 
  
We are committed to involving residents in shaping this event 
to ensure discussions are meaningful. We would therefore be 
delighted to hear your thoughts on ideas or topics you would 
like discussed during the evening. 
  
I would be very grateful if you could confirm your attendance by 
Friday 29

th
 April 2016. 

  
To register your place at the Community Forum, please RSVP 
to: 
  
e-mail:  poppy.humphrey@manchester.ac.uk 
phone:  0161 275 0750 
in person: Manchester Student Homes, Unit 1-3 Ladybarn 
House, Moseley Road, Fallowfield 
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